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NOVEMBER (& October) 2011 NEWSLETTER ----Editor = A. E. Keir Nash, at aeknash@gmail.com 

Next Club Dinner Meeting:  

6 PM Monday, Nov. 21 --- Chez Sizzlers de Goleta  
 

Our intrepid polar explorers venturing north as far as Big Sur on November 12th,  

find a micro-scenic, macro-slimy highlight …….. 

 
A 5" banana slug. Photo by Phil Wilson. On "Buzzard Roost Trail." 

It is not known whether this delightful fruit became a morsel at the Big Sur campfire. 
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Photos by Dagmar Brewer of riders at roadside en route and of the Pacific Coast 
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Stopping for lunch in Morro Bay, Mike Kramer, Dagmar Brewer, Bob Phinney, and Marten Walkker  (above and 
below --- plus Harvey Rawn who shot these 2 photos) happen by chance on club-member James Chen (below, right, 
with banana-slug-color  jacket-shoulders)  eating with friends then heading for the Hacienda at Hunter Liggett. 
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At Big Sur campground  the riders caught up with earlier-departing Tony Suhrer, Phil Wilson, Doug Wilson, and  
Jim Splettstoesser.  Overnighting, "a good time was had by all with fire, food, drink, and conversation." (Harvey 
Rawn)   "Add in the spectacular ride back on Sunday (after a good rain) that drives home the mental mindset "This 
is why I Ride!  Already looking forward to the 2012 Big Sur ride." (Doug Wilson) 
 
 

 
Brewer, Kramer, and Walkker stopping at the San Antonio Mission on the way south, November 13. 

 (Photo by Harvey Rawn) 
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From: Santa Barbara BMW Riders 
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